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 BH:KA
29 August 2003
Mr John Carter
The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

And Education References Committee

Suite SG.52 Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter
Inquiry into higher education funding and regulatory legislation

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute through written submission to this Inquiry into higher education funding and regulatory legislation Our Universities: Backing Australia’s Future. 

Please find attached the NSW Nurses' Association’s submission to this Inquiry. We have focused our submission on issues related to nursing from both an undergraduate and postgraduate perspective and have also addressed other student and legislative matters outlined in the reform document.

The NSW Nurses' Association would like to be kept informed of the progression of this Inquiry. If you need any clarification of any of the content of our submission please do not hesitate to contact Kate Adams, Manager Professional Services at this office or email kadams@nswnurses.asn.au

Yours sincerely

BRETT HOLMES
General Secretary






